

HOUSE OF REPRESENTATIVES WASHINGTON, D. C. 20515

AL GREEN

9TH CONGRESSIONAL DISTRICT

HOUSTON, TEXAS

December 10, 2016



Dear Friends:

Welcome to the Pakistan Chamber of Commerce USA's 3rd Pak-Asia Trade Expo. I am pleased to extend greetings to all the leaders and organizers of this event. On behalf of the constituents of the Ninth Congressional District of Texas, I salute all participants for their dedication to making this a memorable assembly.

With great enthusiasm, I applaud the Pakistan Chamber of Commerce USA for their commitment to strengthen international business relations between Pakistan and the United States. I also commend them for their mission to promote economic growth and stability in local businesses and the community.

I would like to congratulate the Pakistan Chamber of Commerce USA for hosting this event and I look forward to working with the organization on future endeavors and continuing to serve you well as a Member of Congress. Best wishes to all for a successful Trade Expo.

Sincerely,

Al Green

Member of Congress